
You can now see 
your appointment 
letters online
We’ve partnered with DrDoctor to launch 
a new digital service called Patient Portal. 
This lets you access all of your outpatient 
appointment letters online.

Where you’ve given us your mobile number, 
you’ll receive a text. Click the link in the 
message and you’ll be able to view your 
appointment letters online, on any device.

If you’d rather not view your letters online, 
you don’t need to do anything – your paper 
appointment letter will arrive as normal.

Find out more on our website: 
gloshospitals.nhs.uk/patient-portal
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